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Via email 

David Danner Executive Secretary 
Washington Utilities & Transportation 
      Commission 
P. O. Box 47250 
1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive, S.W. 
Olympia, WA  98504-7250 

Re: WUTC v AVISTA UE-120436 and UG-120437(Consolidated) 

Dear Mr. Danner: 

Attached for filing are the responses to a question from Commissioner Jones to Julie Honekamp, 
CEO of SNAP, at the public hearing on September 28, 2012 in the above docket. Copies of her 
response are provided to all parties and Judge Friedlander. 

Very truly yours,  
 
 
Ronald L. Roseman 
 
 
 
 
 
 
cc: All parties  (via email)  


